
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – REDAAN 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – TUESDAY, 15 SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mrs. M Potts have notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards the unraced mare REDAAN, underwent throat surgery on 
Wednesday, 27 May 2020. 
 
 
REDAAN has returned to full work.  
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
15 September 2020 

 


